Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Alexander, Jeriann [FCL] [jalexander@fugro.com]
Sent: Wednesday, March 14, 2012 10:42 AM

To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Subject: Work Restrictions for West Grand Avenue

Hi Barb,

The work restrictions on West Grand Avenue are tied to the holiday period.

No street closures or lane closures are allowed from Oct 31 to Jan 2. One of the reasons we kept the other street wells in the parking spaces along west grand. That way we have a shot that a car will not be parked over the top of them,
and we do not need to obtain city permission to be in the street.

Jeriann

Jeriann Alexander, PE, REA
Principal Engineer

Fugro Consultants, Inc.

Sacramento Area Office
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Roseville, CA 95678

Office: (916) 773-2600, ext. 128

Alt Office: (510) 267-4401

Mobile Number: (510) 610-8052
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